
STAFF ASSOCIATION MEETING 
May 1, 2003 

 
The Staff Association met on May1, 2003, in Building 5 with 17 people present. 
 
This was a meeting to gather votes on amendments to the BCCC Staff Association by-
laws. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Minutes were approved for the February 19, 2003, meeting. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Marcia Norwood, Treasurer, reported that there is $597.76 in savings and $478.01 in 
checking. There are 38 paid members. 
 
Committee Reports 
Communication: no updates 
Professional Development: no updates 
Special Events: Cookout to be planned for June. 
Staff Affairs: Will tally votes on amendments to by-laws and proceed with appropriate 
changes. 
 
Old Business 
 
Amendments to the BCCC Staff Association By-laws 
Ballots were collected at today’s meeting and votes will be counted. Changes to be 
announced via email as soon as results are determined. 
 
New Business 
 
Staff Person of the Year Selection 
The process for selecting staff person of the year has been changed. There are concerns 
over the change. The deadline for nominations is May 2, 2003. The winner is to be 
announced at the May 12th luncheon. 
 
Nomination of Officers Effective July 1, 2003 
The process will be in place by the June (cookout) meeting. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
________________________ 
Kimberly Mullis 
Secretary 
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